
Adrian Drezga

Hi I am Adrian Drezga. Boces has been my 
home as an employee for almost 12 years 
now. I have worked in many locations and 
with many of you. As many of you know I 
have a deep connection with Boces and their 
employees for most of my life. I have grown 
as a person and educator while at Boces, 
thanks to all of you, and as your (hopeful) 
new Corresponding Secretary I want to 
continue growing and serving our members. 
My hope is to serve our union to the best of 
my ability and provide all of the members an 
open avenue of collaboration and access to 
information that is beneficial for us all.

Thank you all! It has and will always be a 
privilege to work with such professionals.

VOTE FOR 
DREZGA


